
 

Memorandum  

Date: June 7, 2018 

 
To: Clerk of the Board 
 
From: Martin Wilder, Public Works  
 Laguna County Sanitation District 
 
Subject: Laguna County Sanitation District 

Attachment B Assessment Report 
 
Copy: Sheila De La Guerra 

 
 

 
Please substitute the originally docketed Attachment B with the attached 
Attachment B as the commercial sewer assessment charges were updated. 

 


